


                         Notice of Stakeholders Meeting



The City of Kyle will conduct a Second and Third Public Stakeholders Meeting on Tuesday, August 26, 2014 and Tuesday, September 9, 2014 commencing at 7:00 p.m. on both dates to present the proposed roadway improvements for Bunton Creek Road and gather the Public’s comments and concerns.  The project will begin at the IH 35 E. Frontage Road and end at Lehman Road.  

The 2nd and 3rd public meetings will be held at the Kyle Fire Department, Station  #2, located at 150 Bunton Creek Rd, Kyle, TX 78640.   
The City is proposing to reconstruct and widen certain sections of the existing two-lane roadway.  No homes or buildings will be displaced.  However, additional property will be needed to widen the roadway.  The project schematic will denote the areas where property is needed for permanent and temporary construction conditions. 

The preliminary project schematic will be available for viewing and discussion at the  stakeholders’ meetings.  

The information presented by the City, for all three meetings planned, will be the same. The first meeting is occurring on August 12, 2014 starting at 5:30 pm at Lehman High School, located along Bunton at 1700 Lehman, Kyle Texas 78640.  

All interested citizens are invited to attend this public stakeholders meeting. 

Persons with special communication or accommodation needs planning to attend this meeting should contact Ms. Amanda Fluitt at the City of Kyle Public Works Department  (512) 262-3024 at least five (5) working days prior to the stakeholders meeting. For more information, you may contact Jo Ann Garcia, P. E. at (512) 262-3024 ext. 4000.




